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From: thomas timmins <tat1685@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 11:20 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

ID #RIN 3038-AC61
Dear Sirs:

With all the issues facing financial markets, I find it ludicrous that you waste time on making life
unpleasant for retail forex traders. The market operates just fine without your interference. The margins
have recently been raised by a factor of ten. Fair enough. Raising them by another factor of ten will kill
the market. To my knowledge, no one has been knocking down your door to re-engineer this market. If
it is your intent to kill the market, this will achieve your goal. If it's not your intent, then drop it.

Thomas Arthur Timmins
857 413 7080



